April 7, 2020

Town of Canandaigua
5440 Route 5& 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter serves as affirmation that Mr. Lawrence Werges, landowner of 4963 Waters Edge Drive in the
Town of Canandaigua, has granted Marks Engineering, P.C. permission to apply for the Single Stage Site
Plan and Zoning Board approval with the Town of Canandaigua.

Marks Engineering, P.C.

— D
= P 44 %ﬂm oo Date zé gz&z—

Lawrence Werges




